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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

EYFS Maths Workshop:  

Thursday 29th November 

9:00am  

Christmas Performances: 

Tuesday 4th December at 

2:15pm 

Monday 10th December at 

9:45am 

Playbag Workshop (target 

families only) 

Thursday 6th December 

9:15am 

Cinderella Pantomime:  

Friday 14th December 

Please return all forms asap  

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Topsy 

and Tim  

Word of the week: my 

Sounds of the Week: igh, oa, oo 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Tapestry: We have had so much lovely feedback about 

Tapestry from parents and children! If you are still having 

trouble logging in, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Lots of parents have been commenting on observations and 

some have even uploaded their own from home! Take a look 

at some of the examples below.   

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

 

Please take some time to sit with your child and 

celebrate their learning on Tapestry. If you do 

anything exciting over the weekend or see any new 

learning, please share with this with us. Teachers 

really value your input from home.  

  

 


